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We had to restart the voting for the Board of Governors Student Governor position. 

Eligible students will receive an email from Simply Voting on April 12 to vote for their

preferred candidate. If you voted last week, you will need to vote again.

Votes are confidential and will not be shared with anyone. 

Voting is open from 12:01 a.m. on Tuesday, April 12 until 4 p.m. on Wednesday, April 13.

Be sure to vote (or, to vote again) for the candidate you would like to be the next student

representative on Seneca’s Board of Governors.
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